
Gigi Simmons 

712 SW 5th Street 

Gainesville, FL 32601 

June 26, 2024 

Dear Mayor Ward, 

I am writing to formally announce my resignation from the Gainesville Housing Authority 

Board, effective July 1, 2024.  It has been a privilege to serve on this board and contribute to the 

mission of providing quality housing and support services to our community. 

I have thoroughly enjoyed my tenure on the board and am grateful for the experiences and 

relationships that have developed during this time.  However, due to personal commitments and 

evolving priorities, I believe it is best for me to step down from this position at this juncture. 

I am confident that the board will continue to make significant strides in addressing housing 

needs and advocating for the well-being of our residents.  Thank you for the opportunity to 

contribute to such a vital cause.  I look forward to following the continued success of the 

Gainesville Housing Authority and remaining connected to its important work.  Please extend my 

thanks to the entire board and staff for their dedication and collaboration. 

Warm regards, 

Gigi Simmons 

2024-526A


